Canadians study Canadians

by Julie Green

Canadians may not be as
boring as you think. And the
Canadian Studies program at
the U of A is trying to prove it.

The Canadian Studies
program was established as a
multidisciplinary degree
program in the Faculty of Arts.
This four-year program provides

now 40 students enrolled in the
program,

The Canadian  Studies
Committee is an institutional
member of the national Associa-
tion of Canadian Studies (ACS).
Founded at Queens University
in 1972, the ACS promotes and
improves Canadian Studies both
at home and abroad.

The Canadian Studies
Committee at the U of A has
recently appointed a new chair-
man. Dr. Henry Kreisel from the
Department of Comparative
Literature began his three-year
term July 1. He replaces Dr. P.
Robberecht. The Canadian
Studies office is now located on
the sixth floor of the Humanities
Building.
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a starting point for second
degrees such as education and
law, as well as being a spring -
board for careers in journalism
and the civil service.

The original program was

revised this year to focus on a
core of interdisciplinary studies
rather - than individual
departmental offerings. Cana-
dian Studies 301, a full-year
course, concentrates on regional
perspectives in Canadian - in-
tellectual development. An in-
terdisciplinary seminar course,
Canadian Studies 400, is also
mandatory.

‘ During the four years of
study, students take 20 courses,
eight of which must be specifical-
ly Canadian in focus. One course
in each of French, English,
Science and Fine Arts is com-
pulsory, as well as a further three
courses in the social sciences or
humanities. A single, combined,
or special arrangement of majors
are available.

Next September, a third
interdisciplinary course will be
introduced. Canadian Studies
300 will focus on the politics of
the arts in Canada, particularly
emphasizing public and private
art organizations.
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disciplinary courses are open to
all students with the necessary
prerequisities, although the con-
sent of the Canadian  Studies
Committee is needed. There are
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Notice:
S.U.
BY-ELECTION

The S.U. By-Election,
which was originally
scheduled for Friday,
October 12th, has
been tentatively

postponed until
Friday, October 19th.

423-1117

Notice:
S.U. BY-ELECTION

Nominations have been re-opened
for the following positions:

STUDENTS COUNCIL
I Dentistry Representative
(Please contact the SU Returning Office, 271 SUB.

or the SU Executive Offices. 259 SUB. for further
information.

BTUDENTS ' UNION

I Law Representative
(Please contact the Law Club or the SU as above.
for further information)

LUAB
I VP Men’s Athletics

GENERAL FACULTIES COUNCIL
4 Education representatives
Other students-at-large

SCIENCE FACULTY COUNCIL

[2 Science representatives

I'or further information, contact the Returning Office,
(271 SUB). or the SU Executive Offices, (259 SUB).

Nominations close
S p.m. Oct. 11th
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